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To Members of the Executive Board 

Democratic Services 

Civic Hall 
Leeds   LS1 1UR 
 
Contact: Ian Walton 
Tel: (0113) 2474350 
Fax: (0113) 3951599 
Email:  ian.walton@leeds.gov.uk 
Our Ref: A61/ISW/exebrditem6 
Your Ref:  
 
12th May 2008 

 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
EXECUTIVE BOARD – 14

TH
 MAY 2008 

 
Item 6 on the above agenda refers to the consultation on the White Paper “Raising 
Expectations”.  Attached to the report is a consultative response form. Attached to this letter 
is a revised version of the response form and I would be grateful if you could use this version 
in place of the one despatched with the agenda. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ian Walton 
Principal Governance Officer 
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